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In this weeks update: 

• Diary Dates 

• Farewell 

• Exciting days 

• School Meals  

• Summer Playscheme 

• Drop-Off and Pick Up 

Farewell 

We are sorry to say that at the end of this term 
we are saying goodbye to Miss Hanson and Mrs 
Skowronska.  

Both ladies have been absolute stars at school: 
Miss Hanson has been superb working as an 
LSA and supporting with Breakfast and After 
school clubs. Mrs Skowronska has been a 
member of our cleaning staff for many years 
and also works as a lunchtime server. Both 
ladies are moving on to pastures new and I am 
sure that, like our selves, you will wish them all 
the best for the future. We will miss them both. School Meals 

Starting from the summer term there will be an 
increase in the price for school meals to £2.50 per day. 
We have not increased the price for a number of years, 
but due to the increased cost of food and service costs, 
we have had to make this hard decision.  

Diary Dates                                   

Spring Term 

March 

Mon 20th  EYFS & Y6 Weight and Measure 

 Y4,5 & 6 Cross Country 

Wed 22nd 
Y6 Warningzone 

Y3 & 4 Recycling workshop 

Mon 27th  Y 5 & 6 Netball 

Thurs 30th  Easter Dinner 

Fri 31st  
Easter service (CoWo Parents) 

End of half term (3pm) 

April  

Mon 17th School opens 

May  

Thurs 4th  Coronation street Party 

Mon 8th Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tues 9th Y6 SATs week 

Exciting days in school 

We have had some amazing days this half term. 
World Book Day saw the children coming to 
school ready for bed. They 
had an amazing day working 
with children across the 
school completing crafts 
linked to a group book.  

 

National Grid 

 

Class 4,5 & 6 had an 
excellent time with Neri 
learning all about how to 
be safe around electricity. 
Although, there was so 
much laughter they could 

have produced their own electricity.  

Summer Playscheme  

Unfortunately, we will not be running the summer play 
scheme this year due to the government grant being 
cut. Hanford sports will still be running their summer 
clubs.  

Drop-off and Pick-up 

Please can we be considerate of other road users at the 
beginning and end of the school day. It can be very busy 
on the school road and we would minimise the 
disruption to parents, children and local residents. Can 
we also be mindful not to park across driveways. Many 
thanks. 

Stuart Bailey—Headteacher 


